
From: Stuart Taylor
To: Gerry
Cc: Elizabeth (Liddy) Pudwell
Subject: 11763I - Re: 14 Shields Crs
Date: Wednesday, 31 August 2022 6:47:37 PM

Hi Gerry,

Leave it with me, I will put it up to Council in September and we should be able to complete the legislative
requirements and transfer by the end of October

Kind regards
Stuart

Sent from my iPhone

> On 31 Aug 2022, at 6:39 pm, Gerry <gerrywilliams@wn.com.au> wrote:
>
> ﻿Gday Stuart
>
> The Wongan Ballidu Development Group would like to make a formal offer of $34,000 for the block of land
at 14 Shields Crs
> Please can you advise what we need to do now
> Regards
> Gerry Williams
> Sec/Tres WBDG
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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